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St Michael, St. Raphael, St Gabriel – Archangels 

 

Newsletter  24th  SEPTEMBER  2023 

24  SEPTEMBER: 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Tuesday: St Cosmas and St Damian, Martyrs 

Wednesday: St Vincent de Paul, founder of the Vincentians. 

Thursday: St Wenceslaus, Martyr 

Friday: ST MICHAEL ST GABRIEL and ST RAPHAEL, Archangels 

Saturday: St Jerome, Priest and Theologian 

 

MASS 
Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday: 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 
 

Donations to the Parish can be made via HSBC:  

Sort code: 40-05-20, Account no: 91094386  

Account name: WRCDT Holy Redeemer Church Chelsea. 

The Presbytery – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 

TRUST, CHARITY No. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


VOLUNTEERS 

Volunteers are needed to join the rota of parishioners who generously 

offer to read at Mass. If you wish to help, please contact Canon Paschal. 

 

CONFIRMATION 2024 

As in previous years, we are joining with a neighbouring parish, St 

Mary’s, Cadogan Street, for the Confirmation programme. However, this 

year the programme will begin in November. Applicants for this 

programme should be in Year 9 at school. For an application form, please 

see stmaryscadoganstreet.co.uk under “Sacraments”, and scroll down to 

the Confirmation section, or contact Andrew Bebko at our Parish Office. 

Please note, the completed form should be returned to St Mary’s by 22 

October. 

 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS ON SUNDAY 

In the Monckton Room, after the 10.00am Mass and 11.00am Mass, there 

is a chance to meet other parishioners and enjoy the refreshments that are 

kindly provided by our volunteers. 

 

NEW BOILER 

The new boiler has been installed. A certain amount of work remains to 

be completed, but we look forward to the handover taking place soon. 

 

GLASS DOOR SLEEP OUT 

Glass Door’s annual Sleep Out is on 6 October. Take part remotely or 

sign up for one of the limited number of places available in Duke of 

York’s Square. Registration is free, but participants are asked to set an 

ambitious target for their fundraising goal. It is expected that this winter a 

large number of people will be sleeping rough in London. Every pound 

raised helps someone find safe shelter and access support to get off the 

streets. To find out more, or to register, see glassdoor.org.uk. 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

Members of this parish who attend Mass here and require a CCP to 

accompany an application for their child to be admitted to a Catholic 

school are advised to contact the Parish Priest. 

 

 

 

LEGACIES 

As a parish, we are very grateful to, 

and pray for, those who leave the 

Church a bequest in their will. 

Whether you are making a new will or 

simply updating an old one, please 

consider making a gift to this parish or 

to the Diocese of Westminster. You 

could specify the aspect of the 

Church’s work that you particularly 

wish to support, for example the Sick 

and Retired Priests Fund. For advice, 

please contact legacies@rcdow.org.uk 

  

THE WAY OF THE EAST 

On the second Saturday of every 

month, starting 14 October, at the 

Ukrainian Cathedral, Duke Street 

W1K 5BQ. Bring your own picnic 

lunch 1.30pm, followed by a Talk, 

film or discussion at 2.00pm and then 

Ninth Hour Service and Divine 

Liturgy at 3.45pm. To book, email: 

johnchrysostom@btinternet.com 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 

Westminster Diocese Pilgrimage to 

the Holy Land, from Sunday 19 to 

Monday 27 November. For details 

contact tangney-tours.com or 

Elizabeth Uwalaka 

elizalbethuwalaka@rcdow.org.uk 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

People in this neighbourhood need our 

support. Tins and unopened packets of 

food can be left in the box at the back 

of the church, to be distributed to 

through the SVP or the Food Bank at 

St Luke’s Church. Check your 

donation is not past its Best Before 

Date. 

 

KNOCK PILGRIMAGE 

Escorted Pilgrimage to Knock 

Shrine, Ireland, 16 October.  

£699.00 per person sharing.  Price 

includes flight, all transfers, 4 

nights’ in Knock House Hotel with 

full board.  All entertainment and 

excursions included.  Day trips to 

Westport, Ballintubber Abbey, 

Croagh Patrick, Fr. Peyton Centre 

and National Museum.  Single 

supplement £150.00.  Contact 

Patricia or Natali on 01268 762 

278 or 07740 175557 or email 

knockpilgrimages@gmail.com. 

 

CATHOLIC STUDENTS 

Are you a university/college 

student? There is a Catholic 

Chaplaincy at Newman House, 

111 Gower Street, WC1E 6AR, 

with Sunday Masses for students 

and regular events during the 

week. Many of the universities and 

colleges also have campus-based 

Catholic societies and activities. If 

you are heading to a university 

outside London, then look at 

www.catholicsatuniversity.org.uk 

to identify the Catholic chaplaincy 

in your place of study. 
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